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Network Meeting, 25 October 2022

Members of IRG-Rail held a meeting in Zagreb to prepare for the upcoming Plenary Assembly in
November. At the meeting, among other topics, were discussed charging of traction current,
private tracks and direct costs. The draft Work Programme for 2023 was also presented and will
focus on topics relevant for the market, the European railway area and regulatory bodies. The
candidate for Vice-Chairman in 2023 and Chairman of IRG Rail in 2024 was also presented.



